
October 4, 2022, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting

and a budget workshop of the Greenfield Township Supervisors. 

Present: Sal Fedele, Kevin Bartlett, Brian Brown, Renee Wagner and Joe Heslop.

No public was in attendance to make Public Comment.

Joe Heslop reported that mowing was being done, beaver grates were being cleared, and

plow trucks were being readied for winter. Ditching was done on German Road and Calkins

Road. One pipe was done on Dougan Road. Potholes were being filled in the Driving

Surface Aggregate (DSA) areas with DSA. The crew spent two days at the Park getting it

ready for review by Erin Wiley Moyers, Department of Conservation and Natural Resources

(DCNR).

Renee Wagner reported that a meeting was held at the park to discuss the fall round of

funding with American Recovery Plan (ARP) money through the DCNR. Erin Wiley Moyers

(DCNR) Dave Marino and Hallie Robison (Dahlkemper Landscaping) were in attendance.

The Township will apply for a “multi-use court” incorporating “play for all” concept of park

development. The multi-use court could be used for basketball, volleyball, pickle ball,

shuffle board, four square, etc. Play for all means providing recreation for all ages and

abilities. Dahlkemper Landscaping will prepare the site plan and budget. Support letters

have been received. Public input has been requested. 

No old business was presented.

The Budget Workshop was opened with review of the Budget Notes. The Capital

Improvement Plan was reviewed and changes were made to the order of replacement of the

equipment. The Employee Compensation and Benefits sheets were reviewed. Evaluations

will be performed and reviewed before making a decision on compensation increases. Sal

Fedele recommended changing the vacation schedule back to the way it was before the last

change. The schedule would give additional days beyond five years of service, ending up at

20 days off for 20 years of service. The Budget Worksheets, projecting income and

expenses, and listing proposed projects were reviewed and discussed. The possibility of

being able to pay North East Township the $ 51,000.00 that was owed for millings in 2022

was discussed. This would free up funds to be budgeted for 2023. This will not be able to be

decided until the November income and expenses to date are known. The Budget will be

discussed at future meetings as information becomes available. A road inspection will be

done at 8:00 a.m. on October 10, 2022. 

No public was present for final public comment.

Meeting ended at 8:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, 

              

Renee M. Wagner

Secretary


